
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact:  Scott Corwin 

April 3, 2018        Phone: (503) 595-9775   

                    Email: scorwin@ppcpdx.org 

 

 

LAUREN TENNEY DENISON JOINS STAFF OF PUBLIC POWER COUNCIL 

 

 

PORTLAND, OR –– The Public Power Council (PPC) announced today that Lauren Tenney 

Denison has joined PPC as a Senior Policy Analyst. 

 

Tenney Denison was most recently a public utilities specialist with the Bonneville Power 

Administration.  Having held various positions at BPA since 2008, she has extensive analytical 

and technical expertise and project management experience regarding complex transmission 

issues and other rates and revenue matters regarding federal power supply and delivery.   

 

“We are excited to have an expert coming on-board with such impressive skills and talents,” said 

PPC Executive Director, Scott Corwin.  “We are very pleased that Lauren will join our team at 

this critical time for our members regarding current and future generation and transmission 

options.”  

 

Tenney Denison resides in Portland and is a graduate of Lewis and Clark College with a B.A. in 

Economics.  In addition, she has conducted graduate work on energy policy and management at 

Portland State University. 
 

 

# # # 

 

About PPC—The Public Power Council (PPC) is a not for profit association that represents about 100 

consumer-owned electric utilities in the Pacific Northwest.  PPC provides expertise and advocacy on 

issues regarding the Federal Columbia River Power System, and is a forum to discuss and build 

consensus around energy and utility issues.  For more information, please see:  www.ppcpdx.org 
 
 

http://www.ppcpdx.org/

